'16-'17 National Board Mid Year Updates

Premed Director



Kate Xie
premed@apamsa.org/catherine.f.xie@vanderbilt.edu
Vanderbilt School of Medicine, M2

What we've done

Premed Directors

- After discussions with Anderson, we are currently spearheading initiatives on the medical student level
- Major initiative of the year: Monthly Premed newsletter
 - March newsletter has been made
 - Awaiting review by Alex
 - Getting a listserve from Lydia to send to premeds
- Vanderbilt internal events
 - Communicating with Vanderbilt premed office for events
 - Successful Lunar New Year party
 - Vandy APAMSA is working with the Office of Diversity as part of a pipeline project with other minority organizations

What we're going to do

Premed Directors

- By the 5th of each month starting from April: Monthly Premed newsletters
 - Spencer and I have made a Google doc with potential topics
 - 2 3 topics monthly relevant to the month e.g. AMCAS applications
- By the end of June
 - Work with the Vandy internal premed office for an event
- By the end of our term (aiming for July/August)
 - Start the framework of an online resource pool for premeds
 - Start contact with undergraduate students to initiate premed board recruitment early

Thank you!

QUESTIONS?